
1

Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Bill Cotter <bill.cotter@att.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 08, 2015 6:05 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake almanor cold water

Dear Mr. Barnes; 
 
I am a concerned property owner at Lake Almanor. This has been a tremendous fishery for many 
years for trout and salmon.  This fishery will be threatened if cold water is allowed to be taken from 
the lake.  Once the lake is stripped of its colder water and Lake Almanor loses its status as a 
premier trout and salmon fishery, there will be a very harmful effect for the whole region, all for a 
downstream project that may or may not have a meaningful effect.   
 
I am opposed to the Water Boards staff recommendations in the Draft EIR. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
Bill Cotter  


